Mr J P Reed darch
Attorney and Counselor At Law 4th
Emmett Idaho 1930

Dear 4dr Reed:

Your letter of February 28th addressed to the
Dearborn Publishing Company was referreu to the writer, who
was the author of the articles in which you are interested.
The Dearborn ublishing Company, as you probably know, quit
business more than two years ago.

I am sending you the, last fiYe of the articles
on the assassinatione. The first’)deals with the plot itself.
If you are interested particularl;A,' in those, I can have them
for you within a week or two from a friend of mine, who has
a complete set. My own set is in the old bound volumes of the
Dearborn Independent.

I would be delighted to have a copy of the pam-
phlet you are preparing dealing with the subjecte.

then you are through vhth these articles I would
be glad to have them returned, as it may help me comply with
some other requests in the future.

Very truly yours,

FORD MOTOR COMPANY

/

F. L/L/.]Black
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